



Heading into the 2022 election, we had a mandate to Sack Sisolak and take back our state. Through the tireless work of each and every one of you, we flipped the Governor's mansion, took back the Lieutenant Governor and Controller seats, and made Nevada the bright star nationally of the 2022 election. Nevada was the only state in the nation to flip these seats from blue to RED.

2023 is a huge year of opportunity. We have our Governor and our Republican legislators to support through the 2023 Legislative Session. At this meeting, we'll be covering the tools every county can use to support our efforts in Carson City to influence the legislative process.

We are on track to keep our status as First in the West for the 2024 presidential election, through our relationships with other states, and our partnership and key roles within the RNC and Congressional leadership. I'm also proud to be on the Presidential Debate Committee and the Presidential Nominating Committee, where we will ensure fair treatment for Republicans in 2024.

Please make your plans now and register for this important meeting. This is where we start to build around our new Governor Joe Lombardo and our elected officials to continue our success in 2023.

God bless you and see you in Ely.

Chairman Michael J. McDonald

